Jim Mitrisin <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us>

Annual Fair Lunch
1 message

Jody Gray <jody@eldoradocountyfair.org> Wed, Mar 26, 2014 at 12:45 PM
To: jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us

Dear Jim,

Please be our guest at the annual Fair luncheon at the Fairgrounds, in the Marshall Building, Tuesday, April 22 at
Noon. This year, we will include the folks from Placenille City and South Lake Tahoe also. Please RSVP by
replying to this email. Also, would you place this on the Board’s agenda for that meeting date?

Thanks,

Jody Gray
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